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Jackson Selectmen's Office
PO Box 268
Jackson, NH 03846

May 17,2013

Thom Mountain Realty Trust
Ken Anderson
PO Box 149
Hanson, MA0234l

Dear Ken:

It has been brought to our attention by our Town Building Inspector that your properfy
may have some health and safety issues that need to be addressed. The *.u, oi"oncern
include the septic system, the basement, and the garage. Enclosed you wilt find a copy of
the letter provided to us by our Building Inspectoi which goes intomore detail about the
septic system and basement.

If these issues are not addressed this could create unsafe conditions for those who come
onto your property, but also to those who live and play downstream from your property.

Please let us know if you have any questions, and please feel free to call our offrce
603.383.4223 or call Andy chalmers (Building Inspector) 603.960.0909.

Sincerely,
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